
Motion 2503PER01 – Competition Coordinator Increase 
The Personnel Committee moves to increase the amount budgeted for the Competition Coordinator 
position from $75,000 to no more than $90,000 with the additional amount to come from the Local 
Savings account. 
 
Purpose: This increase is to allow the Personnel Committee the ability to secure the most qualified 
candidate to drive an overhaul of our competition calendar.  The amount includes our costs, and the 
entire amount will not necessarily be used.   


